
"Burns, Caleb" 
<CBurns@wileyrein.com> 

01/19/2010 04:00 PM

To coordinationshays3@fec.gov

cc "Baran, Jan" <JBaran@wileyrein.com>

bcc

Subject
U.S. Chamber Comments to the Coordinate Communications 
NPRM

Dear Ms. Rothstein,
 
Attached are the comments on behalf of the Chamber of Commerce of the United States of America to 
the Coordinated Communications Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (Notice 2009-23).  Please let us know 
if you have any problems with the transmission.
 
Thank you.
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